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May 10,2018

Mika Meyers
Mark Nettleton
900 Monroe Ave., NW
Grand Rapids, MI49503

RE: KalamazooLake Sewer and Water Authority

Dear Mr. Nettleton:

This letter acknowledges receipt and filing on May 8, 2018, of a certified copy of the Amended

and Restated Articles of Itt"o.poration for the Kalamazoo Lake Sewer and Water Authority,

along with the date of place of publication, in accordance with the provisions of
Act233,Public Acts of 1955.

Sincerely,

Michigan Department of State

Office of the Great Seal

1.888.767.6424

OFFICE OF THE GREAT SEAL
RICHARD H. AUSTIN BUILDING ' 1ST FLOOR ' 430 W. ALLEGAN ' LANSING, MICHIGAN 48918

1 -888-SOS-MICH (1 -888-767 -6424)
www.Michigan.gov/sos


